Missouri Association of Blind Students May Meeting

Members Present:

President: Bethany Bennington

Vice- President: Julie McGinnity

Secretary: Todd Orlowski

Treasure: Brittney MC? 

Board member: Kyle Borah

National NABS Rep: Darian Smith

Meeting called to order by Bethany Bennington at 7:00 PM
1. Dr. Maurer Breakfast Raffle

2. Twitter Account

3. Constitution Name Change

4. News Letter

5. MABS Bank Account 

!. Dr. Mauer Breakfast Raffle

Bethany Contacted Dr. Maurer about the possibility of having a raffle that would allow two winners to have breakfast with him and his wife. The board discussed having a Cold Breakfast option instead of a hot breakfast because of time and cost options. The Board agreed to sell single tickets for $2.00 and $3.00 for five tickets. 

2. Twitter Account: Twitter account to be made by Janelle Orlowski 

A twitter account for MABS will be made by Janelle Orlowski and this account will be linked to the facebook MABS account. 

3. Constitution Name Change: Darian Smith wanted to bring to attention of the MABS Board that it is ok to do a name change but anything having to do with the constitution (2013) has to take place during next years state convention while all voting members are present. 

4. Newsletter: 

A Student News Letter for Missouri Association of Blind Students is to be a semi- annual newsletter edited by Julie McGinnity. Please send all articles to her at kaybaycar@gmail.com 

5. MABS Bank Account.

Brittney McKinnon is still waiting to get in contact with Shirley Grauel to setup the bank account and deposit funds. The treasure is still trying to choose a bank that would be easily accessible to everyone. 

The choices are listed below: 

Brittney chose Bank Of America but is open to other suggestions; Commerce Bank is also another option 

Meeting adjourned at 8:21 PM

